TOWNSHIP OF BRUCE

SPECIAL MEETING HELD ON JUNE 22, 2015

A Special Meeting was held on June 22, 215 at the Bruce Township Hall with board
members Marsh, Sawyers, Pins, LaJoie and Rogers present. The Supervisor called the meeting
to order at 12:00 Noon.

The purpose of the meeting was to complete plans for finishing the
Maintenance/Storage Building.

A bid of $6,850.00 was received from Savoie Electric. Motion was made by Rogers,
seconded by Pins to accept the bid of $6,850.00 from Savoie Electric. All were in favor, motion

carried.

A bid of $5,094.00 was received from Tri-County Builders for material to finish the
Maintenance/Storage Building. Motion was made by Pins, seconded by Marsh to accept the
bid of $5,094.00 for material to finish the inside of the Building. All were in favor, motion
carried.

A bid for finishing the interior of the 12x14 room from Barbeau Builders is $7,000.00.
Insulate all walls & ceiling and install interior steel paneling in entire garage. Build shelves on 3
walls of the room and trim out doors and windows. Motion was made by Rogers, seconded by
Pins to accept the bid from Barbeau Builders to finish the interior of the building for $7,000.00.
All were in favor, motion carried.

Motion was made by Pins, seconded by Marsh to adjourn the meeting. All were in
favor, motion carried. The Supervisor adjourned the meeting at 12:25 p.m.

(7
%’7’ n{(jd f:gawv;(éw
CJ
Wanda Sawyers, Clerk

[ W/g J ) /4,

f
X v

Carl Marsh, Supervisor



